Bureau of Engineering License No. 34-20183-01
City of Akron, Ohio
ATTN: Mr. Thomas Butler
Radiation Protection Officer
1420 Triplett Boulevard
Akron, Ohio 44306

Gentlemen:

Thank you for your letter dated October 26, 1982, informing us of
the steps you have taken to correct the noncompliance which we
brought to your attention in our letter dated September 29, 1982.
We will examine these matters during a future inspection.

Be aware that your sealed source(s) are to be leak tested at six
month intervals for as long as you maintain possession of the
source(s).

Your cooperation with us is appreciated.

Sincerely,

D. J. Sreniawski, Chief
Materials Radiation Protection
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